JonEs - HEROY SOCIATES, INC.

February 17, 2022

Ms. Lorianne Luciano

Director of Procurement and Contract Management
City of Killeen

802 N. 2™ Street, Building E, Room 215

Killeen, Texas 76541

RE: RECOMMENDATION FOR AWARD
Wolf Ditch Drainage Improvement Project
Bid No. 22-06

Dear Ms. Luciano:

On Monday, February 7, 2022 at 2:00 PM (CST), four (4) bids were received for the above
referenced project. We have reviewed the bids and recommend award of the project to the
lowest qualified bidder, J.B. & Co. LLC of Dallas, Texas, in the amount of $205,479.00. A
tabulation of the bids is attached.

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or need any additional
information.

Sincerely,
JONES-HEROY & ASSOCIATES, INC.

i, Ul

Travis G. Clark, P.E.
Principal

Attachment: Bid Tabulation
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